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December 2021 

Emergency maintenance work on Bells Line of Road at 
Mount Tomah from Wednesday 8 December 2021 

The NSW Government is carrying out essential work as part of ongoing 
maintenance to the road network. 
Transport for NSW will be carrying out the work which includes slope repairs and road resurfacing work on 
Bells Line of Road, Mt Tomah. This work is not related to the existing slope remediation 300m in the 
eastbound direction, following the March 2021 wet weather event 

This work is intended as a temporary repair to open the road before the Christmas holiday period. We will 
continue to monitor the area to inform future slope remediation work.  

In recent weeks we have been carrying out geotechnical assessments, installing monitoring devices and 
conducting repairs to the road. Transport for NSW will continue to monitor slope movement closely. 

How will the work affect you? 
We will be working between 7am and 5pm from Monday to Sunday and are aiming to complete the work by 
Sunday 19 December 2021, weather permitting.  

There will be up to 12 day shifts between Wednesday 8 December and Monday 20 December, however 
this may change due to wet weather and environmental conditions. By working 12 days straight, we reduce 
the overall length of our work and limit the impact to the local community.  

Traffic changes 
A reduced speed limit of 40 km/h and traffic controls will be in place during work hours for the safety of road 
users and workers.  
 
Motorists are advised to drive to the conditions, allow extra travel time and follow the direction of signs and 
traffic control.  
 
 For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 
App. 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our delivery partner Ventia, on 1800 577 441 or 
info.parkland@ventia.com.au  

For more information on this project visit nswroads.work/BLOR 

Thank you for your patience during this important work. 
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 If you need help understanding this information, please contact the Translating and 
Interpreting Service on 131 450 and ask them to call us on 1800 577 441 
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